
EDMUND G, BROWN JR., GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

SOS VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO. CA 94102-3298

July 18, 2012

Mr, Grady Mathai-Jackson
Pacific Gas and Electric Company: Law Department
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA §4105

By email on July 10, 2012, you requested on behalf of PG&E, SCE, SDG&E, the Alliance for Retail Energy 
Markets, and PacifiCorp an extension to submit the August 1,2012 BPS Compliance Reports ordered by 
Decision (D.) 12-06-038. Your request for extension is granted. Accordingly, consistent with D.12-06- 
038, the Annual RPS Compliance Reports are due for all retail sellers no later than 30 days after the 
date that Energy Division staff issues a final version of the new RPS Compliance Reporting format to 
the parties of R.11-Q5-0G5. Energy Division staff will work with parties in the development of the new 
RPS compliance reporting format.

Please notify all parties to the proceeding that the request is granted.

If you have any questions related to RPS compliance work please contact Robert ilackney (415,703.3072
- rb3@cupc.ca.gov).

Sincerely,

Edward Randolph
Director of Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission
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